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Weekly Updates from CU Boulder Advancement  

July 17th, 2024  
 

Dear Advancement colleagues,  

 

On Thursday and Friday, I will join the Leadership Team in Cherry Creek for 

an off-site we do about three times a year. During these off-sites, we dedicate 

the time and space needed to focus on the big picture strategies that will 

drive our mission forward long-term, including our resources and how they 

contribute to achieving our multi-year strategic framework goals and 

launching our first-ever comprehensive campus-based campaign. In my 

Weekly Update at the end of the month, I will provide key takeaways and 

insights from the leadership team’s time together. However, I have something 

special planned for next week’s update — trust me, you’re going to flip out…!! 

 

Here are this week’s brief updates:  

 

1. Say "farewell" to summer  

2. Advancement is hiring  
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Say "farewell" to summer  

Hard to believe there’s only a few weeks left of summer — it feels like it just 

started! For those in denial, CU Boulder’s Health and Wellness department is 

hosting the Summer Farewell Fest, a fun event to soak up the last “summer 

vibes” before welcoming a new academic year in the fall. There will be free 

carnival games, inflatables, food, school supplies, music and, of course, a 

variety of wellness resources. You and your families are invited to attend on 

Friday, Aug. 9, from 4 to 7 p.m. at the CU Boulder Recreation Center.  

 

Advancement is hiring  

Advancement is hiring for the following position — please reach out to your 

networks:  

 Assistant Director of Development, School of Law, to grow 

philanthropic support for the college through planning, cultivating 

soliciting and stewarding gifts.  

 

Thank you,  
 

 

Team Updates  

 

No updates this week.  

 

Have feedback or ideas you’d like to share with Katy? Share your 

thoughts here.  
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Sent to: All CU Boulder Advancement staff, student employees and 

embedded CU system staff.  
 

 

 


